
Chatrium Hosts New Year’s Party for
Children at Chatrium Hotel Riverside
Bangkok

Mrs. Savitri Ramyarupa, Managing Director Chatrium Group, together with Chatrium managers and
Chatrium Hotels & Residences associates, hosted a New Year’s Party for Children from the
Foundation for the Blind in Thailand Under the Royal Patronage of H.M. The Queen at Chatrium
Ballroom, Chatrium Hotel Riverside Bangkok. This absolutely wonderful event was enjoyed by all
present, with the highlight of the evening being the award of 80 scholarships to blind children from
the foundation.

The fun activities began as 80 children from the Foundation for the Blind in Thailand Under the
Royal Patronage of H.M. The Queen were taken from the bus by Chatrium associates and welcomed
in the Chatrium Ballroom at Chatrium Hotel Riverside Bangkok with delicious food.

The event was thoroughly enjoyed by all the children. They participated in a variety of entertaining
activities throughout the day, including listening to music, singing, dancing and playing games. This
annual event is part of Chatrium Hotels and Residences commitment to helping underprivileged
children. The outing helps to develop the children’s individual social skills and provides an
opportunity for them to enjoy themselves outside of their daily school routine.
The New Year’s Party for the children was a truly remarkable event and gave them, and all of us
privileged to be there, a very happy day.
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